
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Faculty Member, 
 
The Honors College would like to thank you for agreeing to do an Honors contract.   
 
Contract courses are very important to Honors education at NAU, and students typically use them to work on 
projects of interest and to earn required Honors units towards their degree. Contract courses are intended to 
provide ad
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